
Dear Shutesbury Residents: 

 

The week’s numbers: 

Known cases in strict isolation (days 1-5): 4 

Known cases in mandatory masking: (days 6-10): 2 

Known cases in the two weeks from July 7 to July 20: 20 

 

Most of these cases are self-reported results of home tests.  If you get a positive test result on a home 

test, please report it to publichealth@shutesbury.org 

You will be given information about isolation and quarantine procedures, and you will be helping the 

Board of Health keep records that are as accurate as possible. 

 

Need home test kits?  Free kits are available from the Town Clerk during regular office hours:  

https://www.shutesbury.org/townclerk 

 

 

The Board of Health has been asked for information about the water quality at Lake Wyola.  The results 

from testing the beaches owned by the Lake Wyola Association are posted at 

https://www.shutesbury.org/lake_wyola_advisory_committee 

For information about the state beach, which is not under our jurisction, call 367-0317 

 

Remember to avoid tick and mosquito bites and to keep cool. 

 

The Shutesbury Board of Health 
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